
From: Chloe Schneider
To: TeampNI
Subject: Attention of James Bunten
Date: 21 August 2016 19:29:45

Dear James, I am a local resident in croftdown road, I am writing about the proposed planning
development at the Mansfield bowling club. I strongly believe that the site does have value as a
sports and leisure site - were it to offer sports / leisure opportunities for either myself or my children
we would most definitely use them.
I feel most strongly that it would be a huge loss to the community for the site to simply become yet
more flats and houses.
Yours sincerely, Chloe schneider

Sent from my iPhone
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